120 North Essa Street, Lake Park, Georgia 31636

The City of Lake Park has tentatively adopted a millage rate which will
require an increase in property taxes by 29.64%. All concerned citizens are
invited to the public hearings on this tax increase to be held at Lake Park
City Hall, 120 N. Essa St.

Public Hearing
Tuesday July 29, 2014
10:00 am and 6:00 pm
Agenda — Mileage rate

Call Meeting
Tuesday July 29, 2014
6:30 PM

Agenda
Water Valves

Public Hearing
Tuesday August 5, 2014
7:00 PM
Agenda — Mileage rate




120 North Essa Street, Lake Park, Georgia 31636
(229) 559-7470 Fax (229) 559-7499

Lake Park City Council
Public Hearing
July 29, 2014
10:00 AM

Public Hearing Minutes

Public hearing called to order at 10:07 AM on Tuesday July 29, 2014.

Those present were as follows; Mayor Schindler, Mayor Pro Tem Carter, Council
Members Mulkey, and Rutland, Clerk, and concerned citizens. No present Member

Sherrill.

Mayor announced the City of Lake Park’s tentative plan to increase the millage rate by
1.5 mills. That plan would tentatively increase the property taxes by 29.64%.

Mayor asked if Council had any comments or statements to be made at this time, there
were none. :

Mayor asked if there were any Lake Park citizens that would like to address Council
regarding the tentative plan to increase the mileage rate, if so to come forward and state
their name and address to Couneil.

Scott Sanford, 550 Sevilla Spring Circle, stated he had concerns not so much
about the increase but about the publicity regarding the increase. He further
stated that a lot of peaple don’t read the announcements in the local paper nor do

they check the website for updates.

Being no more Citizens to come forward, Council all agreed with tentative plan to
increase mileage rate by 1.5 mills and/or agreed on tentatively increasing the property

taxes by 29.64%.

Public hearing closed at 10:15 AM.
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